
My wife Sarah and I have been married
for 20 years and have lived in Avon
since 2003.  We have 4 kids that all
have played and are continuing to play
with AJAA / Avon Youth Sports including
flag football, football, baseball,
basketball, and volleyball. I graduated
from the University of North Texas with
a Bachelor's Degree in Education.  I have
been coaching at AJAA/ AYS since 2006
and have enjoyed meeting so many good
people. This will be my sixth year
coaching basketball and my first year as
Commissioner. I'm really looking forward
to the challenge. Since 2009, I've been a
Market Development Director for
Equipment Technologies working in
agriculture. I am looking forward to a
great season!
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